
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 6/6/2014 4:53:54 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: sorry I missed you! 

FYI - I'm going to be in a training all of next week, so I'll be periodic in my responses back. I 
want to get some writing done and will be at my desk for the next few hours, so not a problem 
if you need to do a quick touch base. 

MC 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 06, 2014 4:53 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael 
Subject: sorry I missed you! 

Let's talk Monday -1 got pulled into a retirement thing. 

Have a good weekend! 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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